
 

 
 
 

Date:  13th December 2023 
 

All ASC Member Federations/Associations 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

We extend our sincere greetings to all esteemed members of Asian Shooting 

Confederation. 
 

To ensure that ASC member federations continue to uphold the highest standard of 

professionalism, it is important for our Judges, Referees and Technical personnel to stay 

updated with the latest developments, rules, and techniques. Holding regular ISSF 

Judges/Referee courses will contribute to the enhancement of our collective expertise 

and the overall improvement of our technical & judging standards. 
 

We highly encourage all Asian federations to organize ISSF Judges and Referee courses 

and collaborate with their neighboring federations to get benefitted. 
 

By investing in the continuous education of our judges, we not only elevate the quality of 

our competitions, demonstrate our commitment to excellence but also contribute to the 

overall development of our beloved shooting sport. 
 

We look forward to the positive impact this will have on the growth and success of our 

member federations. 
 

With Best Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 


